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I. INTRODUCTION 
 

On July 10, 2024, City Council authorized City Staff to advertise the N. Santiam Highway 
Waterline Extension Project for bids.  The bid opening for the project is January 7, 2025.   

City Staff will present the results of the bid opening and recommendation for the award at the 
City Council Meeting on January 8, 2024. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:         Mayor Jackola and City Council                                                 
 

From:     Ron Whitlatch, City Manager / City Engineer                          
  

Subject: Approval to Award Project – Place Holder Memo 
              N. Santiam Highway Waterline Extension Project 
              Project No. 24703 
 

 

Date:  January 2, 2025                       


